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Subject: Communication from Alder Coe on behalf of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee
requesting the appearance of Mr. Payne, Agent of Legacy on Main, located at 240 B Main Street, in
regards to the consideration of liquor license renewal.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 05-28-19: That the
appearance of Mr. Payne, Agent of Legacy on Main, located at 240 B Main Street, in regards to the
consideration of liquor license renewal be deferred for two weeks.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 06-11-19:  That the
communication from Alder Coe on behalf of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee requesting
the appearance of Mr. Payne, Agent of Legacy on Main, located at 240 B Main Street, in regards to
the consideration of liquor license renewal be received and filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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